
Dunadd Community Council ʹ update  

 

During the Coronavirus Pandemic the Dunadd Community Council working with the Dunadd 

Community Enterprise secured funding which allowed local people to ask for support with food, 

electricity, essentials etc- the grant paid out in £60 increments with a £500 limit.  This has now 

closed.   

There were lists drawn up of people who could be contacted in case of emergencies or to pick up 

shopping etc and these were on local notice boards.  

Currently, the Dunadd CC are involved in the following-  

 Setting up a steering group to create a document for Emergency and Disaster Planning.  The 

document will detail what to do in the event of an emergency and local contact details.  This 

is still in early stages.  

 Working with the Road Policing unit to get traffic surveys carried out in Kilmartin to monitor 

the speed of traffic coming into the village after complaints of speeding.  Outcome to be 

slow down signs are erected for traffic.  

 C38 in Kilmichael- residents have asked us to put “No Parking” signs in passing places after 

motorhome and campervans used these last year to stop overnight.  Request logged with 

Argyll and Bute council.  

 Dunadd CC have sent some concerns and comments to Scottish Woodlands with regards to 

the Cnoc na h-Eilde consultation.  

 

During our bi-monthly meetings which are currently held via Zoom, we are given updates from 

Kilmartin Museum and the Kilmartin Quarry Extension.  

 


